From: Garrett, Ezra

Sent: 8/22/2012 6:06:27 PM

To: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Benjamin,

Christopher (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CPB7); Ralff

Douglas, Kristin (kristin.ralffdouglas@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

Bcc:

Subject: RE: Thanks!

Hi Kristen – Congratulations on the successful and productive meeting. I think everyone involved was really pleased, and you deserve the credit. Thanks for the opportunity.

Ezra

From: Allen, Meredith

Sent: Wednesday, August 22, 2012 5:58 PM

To: Ralff Douglas, Kristin; Garrett, Ezra; Benjamin, Christopher

Cc: Cherry, Brian K Subject: RE: Thanks!

Hi Kristin,

Thank you so much for all of your great work! It was really a tremendous opportunity for PG&E and we really appreciate all of your work to make it happen. As Ezra mentioned, we found the collaboration prior to the en banc to be very valuable and we look forward to continuing the effort with you, EPRI and the other utilities.

Meredith

From: Ralff Douglas, Kristin [mailto:kristin.ralffdouglas@cpuc.ca.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, August 22, 2012 4:59 PM

To: Allen, Meredith Cc: Cherry, Brian K Subject: Thanks!

Hi Ezra, Chris and Meredith, just wanted to thank you all again for all the work that you and your team did for our en banc. I think it was a great "kumbaya" moment with the regulators, advocacy groups and IOUs all recognizing the great work and leadership that the individual and combined efforts have produced. A good day for California!

President Peevey was very pleased with the event and very impressed to learn about all the work that you all are doing.

Looking forward to continuing to work with you on our sustainable journey!

Kristin Ralff Douglas

Senior Policy Analyst, Sustainability and Customer Engagement

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco, CA 94102

415-703-2826

krd@cpuc.ca.gov